MEMORANDUM

To: Rebecca’ Aug irector of Planning and Land Use Services
From: Richard J. , Town Manager
Date: October 27,

Re: Proposed Construction of New Sidewalks

As we discussed, the Town Plan and Zoning Commission is asked to consider proposed construction of
new sidewalks per CGS Section 8-24. The four projects are summarized below and shown on the attached
pages:

Bantle Road — Griswold Street to Spring Street

Spring Street — Spring Brook Drive to Willow Brook Road

House Street — connect sections leading to Salmon Brook Drive connecting to the multi-use trail head
Main Street/Route 17 — Overlook Road to Route 17/Main/Buttonball)

Please schedule this matter for the Commission meeting of Tuesday, November 16, 2021 and advise.

RJJ/sal





